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 This 
is 
to 

inform
 

that 
the 

interview 
for 

the 

various 

positions 

related 
to 

the 

project titled 

"Development 
and 

validation 
of 

prediction 

equations 
for 

respiratory 

impedance 
by 

forced 

oscillation 

technique 
in 
a bealthy 

Indian 

population 
- a 

multi-centric 
cross 

sectional 

Study" 

which 
was 

advertised 
in 

NEIGRIHMS 

website 
on 
the 

28" 
of 

June 

2024 
and 

which 
is 

to 

take 

place 
on 
the 

29th 

July 

2024 
is now

 

postponed. 
The 

new 

date 
for 

the 

interview 
is 

scheduled 
for 

5th 

August 

2024 

(M
onday). 
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